Brier Creek
ervation Di

Brier Creek Soil and Water Conservation District donated $750.00 to
Lucy C. Laney High School to expand their agriculture and conservation
program. MolD teacher Tammy Holley has been instrumental in creating a
place to teach her students about plants, pollinators, grafting, garden
planning, and composting. Pictured above: Dr. Cordaryl Middleton,
GSWCC CRM, NancyAnne Conner, MolD teacher Ms. Tammy Holley, and
GSWCC Admin Assistant Miki Smith. For more information on Brier Creek
Soil and Water Conservation District please contact our Region Ill Georgia

Soil and Water Conservation Commission office @ 912-529-6728.



